Jane Rasely

From: Kira Bradford <kirabradford49@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2019 12:03 PM
To: PCD

| hear that Winslow Hotel is looking to expand and provide homes for the workers there.

If these workers are anything like myself. Young working minimum wage just trying to keep their job and manage
somehow to live on the Island to keep their job. | think this would only benefit the workers. Not only would they have a
place to live but they can keep their job and wouldnt have to pay a ridculous amount of money to live on the Island.
Being newly independent myself and low income at that | somehow managed to stay on the island | am currently renting
a room for 855 this includes utilites. If these workers could have something afforable like that and still be able to pay for
neccessities it would benefit them a lot. Working on the island as a young woman at minimum wage can be difficult but
living on the island at minimum wage is even harder. Please consider building for the workers at winslow hotel.

This has my full support and recommendation to build for the workers.

Thanks

Kira



